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Hi Lisa, | am Shawn with Surface Nursery and our property borders the new proposed filtration plant that the Portland
Water Bureau is planning to build on. | am concerned about roads the PWB plans on using during construction. There is a
concern from neighbors and | that Multhomah County has determined that Dodge Park Blvd., Carpenter Lane and Cottrell
road do not qualify for use during construction. If this is true all traffic would have to use Bluff road and the only way to get
to Bluff road would be through our nursery. Can you comment on this and if not, tell me who | can talk to that would be
able to answer my question? All of our property at this location is in Clackamas county and | have talked with Clackamas
County about my concerns. Your time is much appreciated, Shawn Nerison. | can be reached at 503 663 5224.

Shawn Nerison
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